

Quota International of Fort Lauderdale <u>The Chatterbox</u> – June 2018

WE SHARE

2018 - 2019 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President, Sheila Morris Cell Phone: (954) 614-6550 Email: samatwm@aol.com

Vice President, Emily McCrater Cell Phone: (954) 400-9687 Email: ekmnfla2@aol.com

Secretary, Dorothy Seibert Cell Phone: (216) 246-3952 Email: dorothyseibert@comcast.net

Treasurer, Carol Zeber Cell Phone: (954) 771-8997 Email: ckzeber@icloud.com

Director, Kim Brodsky Cell Phone: (954) 695-9784 Email: <u>kabrodsky@yahoo.com</u>

Director, Laura Capolino Cell Phone: (973) 634-4114 Email: laucapolino@gmail.com

NEW WEBSITE

qifortlauderdale.com

FACEBOOK

facebook.com/QuotaInternationalOfFortLauderdale

No JULY MEETING
Next Meeting!
Tuesday, August 7, 2018
Olive Garden



Saturday, July 28th 4:00-8:00 pm

Fundraising for Operations

\$20 per person & one dinner item Includes Raffle Ticket

BYOB (except tea, cokes, water)

Sign up for salad, dessert or side dish

Join us at the Zeber Home! Bring your better half and guests

954-771-8997 RSVP ckzeber@icloud.com

UPDATE ON PRESIDENT SHEILA

Our President Sheila continues to amaze. After her major, major surgery she was up on a walker within days and bright and cheery as though nothing had happened. She does admit to being a little more tired than usual. Doctors feel the operation was a great success.

Sheila advises we should wait to send food to the house as her appetite and taste buds are not as they should be quite yet. The club sent a lovely plant and will send flowers in the following weeks. Husband Bob has been constantly at her side. VP Emily now thinks she's President Sheila's mother. \odot

Quota International Convention is being held in Washington, D. C., this month (July 10-14). As noted in President Sheila's Email to all members, her doctor is very pleased with her recovery, but has told her not to travel. Carol Zeber will be representing the club, in Sheila's place.

God does answer prayers, doesn't he? He's surely listened to all of us and everyone else who loves her. Sheila has such a hopeful and positive outlook. It brings to mind a quote that is worth remembering for all. "Worrying does not take away tomorrow's troubles, it takes away today's peace." President Sheila certainly lives this message. She seems totally at peace today and says all the cards and messages have been critical to her sense of well being and healing. She thanks everyone from the bottom of her heart.

July Raffle Carol Zeber





July Birthdays

7/5	Sheila	Morris

7/7 Harriet Meltz

7/8 Mary Horan

7/21 Nancy Seddon

GREAT TO HAVE GUESTS

Wonderful to see past member Marie Katz and Carol Zeber's best friend in high school, Linda Compton at our June 5th meeting.



Marie Katz and Virginia Guadagno



Harriet Meltz and Linda Compton

6/5/18 MEETING

Budget Done, Summer Fun!

Thanks, Carole Hart for the beautiful decorations!



Elizabeth Dittmar



Jo Anderson & Kim Brodsky



Carole Hart & Verra Roth

MOTHERS & DAUGHTERS



Sheila Morris & Emily McCrater





Kathleen Dzura, Lea Tilbury, Dorothy Seibert, & Nancy Peirce